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2024-2025 GENERAL FUND BUDGET

In compliance with Article VIII, Section 8.04 of the Cromwell Town Charter, notice is hereby
given that the Board of Finance of Cromwell, Connecticut, will conduct a Public Hearing on
Thursday, April 4, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall Council Chambers regarding the 2024-2025
proposed budgets of the Town Couneil, including the Debt Service budget, and the Board of
Education.

Copies of the proposed budgets are available in the Office of the Town Cletk, 41 West Street
Cromwell, Connecticut and the Town of Cromwell’s website, www.cromwellct.com.

* All electors and those qualified to vote in Town Meetings may attend and offer comments
regarding any budget item. :

The Board of Finance will begin budget workshops immediately after the Public Hearing on
April 4,2024. A budget workshop will be held the following Thursday, April 11, 2024 at 6:00
pm in the Town Hall Council Chambers, with a subsequent budget workshop scheduled for

' Wednesday, April 17, 2024, at 7:00 pm (if necessary) in the Town Hall Council Chambers for
any unfinished 2024-25 budget matters.

For the Cromwell Board of Finance,

John Treland, Chairman
Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut, this 20% day of March, 2024 ,



